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Today’s Program:  
DSU Ag Building renovation plans , Rotarian Ty Orton, DSU Heritage Foundation

Today’s Meeting:  

 

Greeters: Paul Steffes and Stephen Snowden 
Next week: Marya Skaare and Irene Schafer 

 
 

Community Kindness for May is the   
Stark County Deputies Association for K-9 and 

youth programs, events and donations.  
 
 

Invocation:   Remind us that our potential is 
boundless, and our capacity for positive 

transformation knows no limits.      AMEN  

Coming up:  
 

*June 1: Dickinson Public Library Summer 
Reading Program Kickoff: Rotarians are need-
ed to assist. Details at today’s meeting. 
 

*June 5: Rotary Night with the Big Sticks:  
50-50 raffle and great baseball!  
 

*June 15: Membership Status of your current 
membership due to Treasurer Brad Fong.  

Today’s meeting:  

DSU plans Ag Building renovations  
Dickinson State 
University is 
proposing a 
major renova-
tion and expan-
sion of the 
campus’ Agri-
culture Building. The plans include upgrades to the 
building’s classrooms, laboratories, and infrastructure.  

Last week’s program: 

Rotary and DSU nursing students’ 
Guatemala impact 
Our club provided monetary dona-
tions, toys, school supplies and other 
items brought to Antigua, Guatemala 
in March when DSU nursing students 
spent their spring break on a mission 
trip. Erica Martinez-Meza said the 
group worked with 26 malnourished babies and bought medi-
cine for them, made home visits to kids participating in the 
God’s Child Project and built three homes for families that had 
been living in homes with tin walls and dirt floors. It was a trip 
of a lifetime, she said, for the 14. The trip cost more than 

$25,000 , 
funded by 
community 
donations, 
Dickinson Ro-
tary and a 
grant from 
District 5580. 

Welcome new Rotarian Rick Burwick 

Rick Burwick, center,  
is sponsored for 
membership by Ro-
tarian Erv Van-
Velduizen and re-
ceived his club mem-
bership materials at 

last week’s meeting. Rick was a Rotarian in 
Kansas and has relocated to Dickinson.  


